
Caitlin Bourgeois <cthompson@baystlouis-ms.gov>

Fwd: Glus application for Variance
1 message

Jeremy Burke <jburke@baystlouis-ms.gov> Thu, Jul 31, 2025 at 10:16 AM
To: Caitlin Bourgeois <cthompson@baystlouis-ms.gov>

Add this email to Glus (230 Leonhard) P&Z application

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Kate Lobrano <treeregistry@gmail.com>
Date: Thu, Jul 31, 2025 at 10:12 AM
Subject: Glus application for Variance
To: jburke@baystlouis-ms.gov <jburke@baystlouis-ms.gov>

Jeremy
The Live Oak Registry is in favor of the variance request by the Glus family. 

The lot at 230 Leonhard contains a registered live oak tree, AVA, which dates from 1819. This 206 year old tree is one of
the older trees in the city and should be protected by granting the variance and by being fenced off during construction.

Anita Warner, chair
Live Oak Registry
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